
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Professional Health Sciences Committee   

FROM:   Blaine Golden, Secretary, Catalog Sub Committee 

DATE:   February 25th, 2022     

SUBJECT: New Degree: Master of Healthcare Administration and Leadership   
 

Please find attached a proposal to create the degree “Master of Healthcare Administration 

and Leadership”.   This proposal was reviewed by the Catalog Subcommittee at their 

February 24th meeting, with members voting to recommend approval by the Faculty Senate.




